
The incubator and eggs have arrived at Gloucester Nursery School! 

 

 

 

Great excitement as the eggs arrived at School.  

Every child had the opportunity to visit the eggs and 

make suggestions as to what would hatch out of the 

eggs!  Everyone waited with eager anticipation. 

Two days later the wait was over.  The chicks began 

to chip their way out of their eggs.  There were 

many squeals of delight as all ten chicks successfully 

hatched. 

My – how quickly they grow! The 

chicks were moved into the main 

Nursery, out from under their heat 

lamp and they were big enough to be 

able to play in the run.  What cheeky 

chicks they are. 

Unfortunately, with the end of term 

looming, the children had to say 

goodbye to the chicks.   


